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Co-Chairs:  Rep. Christopher Lyddy, Jeffrey Walter & Hal Gibber 
 

November 14, 2012 
2 PM in LOB Room 1E 

 
BHP OC Administration 

• October meeting summary 
 
CTBHP Agency Reports 

• Department Updates 
 
Presentation and Discussion 
• Outcomes for Youth Leaving Congregate Care – Introductory Remarks – Sherry 

Perlstein and Karen Andersson 
                Presenters:  Fernando Muniz, DCF Chief of Staff 
                                    Ray Mancuso, DCF Court Monitor 
Committee Reports 
• Coordination of Care: Sharon Langer & Maureen Smith, Co-Chairs 

 Joint Meetings with Medical Assistance Program Consumer Access 
Committee 

• Child/Adolescent Quality, Access & Policy: Co-Chairs Sherry Perlstein, Hal Gibber & 
Robert Franks  

• Adult Quality, Access & Policy: Co-Chairs: Howard Drescher, Heather Gates & Alicia 
Woodsby 

• Operations Co-Chairs Susan Walkama & Terri DiPietro 
 
Adjournment 
 
 
Next meeting:  Wednesday, December 12, 2012 in 1E LOB 

 


